
 

 

Sir Knight of the Month – February 

The Sir Knight of the Month for February is Craig Blackwell. Although he 

is relatively new to Council 3303 and Assembly 1820, Craig’s involvement 

in the Knights of Columbus goes back to December of 1994 when he made 

his First Degree.  His participation at the Assembly level actually started 

almost five years later in February of 1999.   

In his 21 years of membership, Craig has served in a number of positions 

Columbus, Ohio and has stepped up to serve in the Advocate position for the 

Council and Trustee position in recent years here in New Bern.   

Craig regularly works either the floor or the Cashier’s Cage at Bingo on Monday Nites for the 

Council and has also helped at our Lenten Fish Fry’s and really any other event held by either 

the Council or Assembly.  At the Assembly level, Craig has always participated during the weeks 

of our three Yard Sales, selling furniture inside the building.   

Most recently, Craig has stepped up as one of the infamous “Truck Monkeys” after two of their 

regulars were placed on injured reserve after shoulder surgeries in the fall.  Thankfully, Craig 

and several other members stepped up to the plate to fill this void. 

Brother Blackwell typifies dedicated service with the Knights of Columbus and is highly 

deserving of recognition as Sir Knight of the month for February 2021.   

Please join me in recognizing our brother and thanking him for his contributions.  

  

 

Philip Nassef Jr., Faithful Captain 

 
 

 


